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PARENT/GUARDIAN REQUEST FOR SCHOOL PHYSICAL 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
   
New Jersey State Law requires that all students must have a physical examination by their own 
family healthcare provider upon entry into the school district (all 9th graders and any new 
upperclassmen).  Physicals are also required for participation in school sports (a sports physical 
meets the requirements for an entrance physical). If you do not have a family healthcare provider, 
the school doctor is able to perform this exam at school during normal school hours. 
 
All required forms for entrance and/or sports physicals can be found on the school website. 
 
Please check one of the following and return this form to the school nurse by the start of the school 
year. 
  
□  I have a family healthcare provider who will perform this exam at my own expense.  The required 
school form will be completed by my family healthcare provider and returned to the school nurse 
with any and all physical findings, recommendations, and/or restrictions, within 30 days of the first 
day of school. 

 
□ My child will be getting a yearly physical on (date) _______________________________. 

  
□  I do NOT have a family healthcare provider, and request that the school doctor provide the 
required physical examination at school during normal school hours. 
 
  
  
____________________________________            _____________________ 
Student Name         Grade 
 
 ____________________________________     ______________________ 
Parent/Guardian Signature                                    Date 
 


